

EXCERPT FROM MAY 8, 2000 MINUTES

5c. Claudia Sheppard, speaking for the Northwood Homeowners Association, explained that Northwood was planning to petition the DOT to construct a sidewalk on the west side of NC 86 from Weaver Dairy Road to the entrance of Chapel Hill North Shopping Center. She asked the Town Council to issue a statement of support to the DOT.

COUNCIL MEMBER WARD MOVED, SECONDED BY COUNCIL MEMBER EVANS, TO RECEIVE AND REFER THE PETITION TO THE TOWN MANAGER TO DRAFT APPROPRIATE LANGUAGE. THE MOTION WAS ADOPTED UNANIMOUSLY (9-0).